Minutes of the Patient Participation Group
3rd November 2011 

Present:  Sheila Mitchell, John Ball, Tamsin Moore, Liz Mosely, Faye Solway, Christ Whitworth and Liz Thierens

Apologies  Geoff Robinson Belated Apologies Laura Stirling  and Cyril Kent 
	Election of Chairperson and Secretary

Agreed that Chris Whitworth will continue as chairman until such times  there is more confidence within the group.   Tamsin Moore agreed to be vice chairman.  Liz Thierens agreed to carry on as secretary for this meeting and the next, a secretary will be elected after the next meeting.

Terms of Reference

The terms of reference were discussed and it was agreed to remove 3, 10, and 11.   

Constitution

The Constitution was discussed and it was agreed to alter the quorate to 4.  It was also agreed to leave in the election of 6 members to the PPG even though there were 10 originally, to make sure there were enough members able to attend meetings at any one time.    It was  agreed to meet four times a year.

It was agreed to send out reminders a week before the next meeting as only 5 members were present, with one apology.

Questionnaires

The sample questionnaires were discussed in great detail and a set of questions ageed on.  It was also agreed to give each member of the PPG 10 questionnaires to take to their own community.   It was agreed to provide comment boxes with each heading and to add one question – If there is one thing you could change about the service we provide, what would it be?

Agreed is was important to try and target patients who do not come in to the surgery and suggestions were made where the questionnaires could be taken to:

Junior sportsclubs

Venture Scout group

Mount Hawke Institute

Nursery Playgroup

Chapel
	Action

LT

LT

All




Date of Next Meeting        Thursday 2nd February at 7.00 pm
